Group Camping Entry Pass Instructions
O’Neill Regional Park

30892 Trabuco Canyon Road

Trabuco Canyon, California 92678

oneillpark@ocparks.com
949-923-2260

All Group Camping Leaders:

Group campers tend to arrive at the same time, which sometimes produces long lines and unsafe traffic conditions on Trabuco Canyon Road.  To allow for a prompt and easy entry into O’Neill Regional Park Arroyo Campground, we require all group campers to enter the park using the Group Camping Entry Pass.

Please be sure that all vehicles entering the park have their Group Camping Entry Form filled out prior to arrival. This form should be available to the driver and ready to be handed to the Park Attendant when they arrive at the park entrance. 

The attendants will collect the form and provide a park camping permit to the vehicles that will be staying in the campground with your group.

When your group has arrived at your campsite, it is your responsibility to contact the Park Ranger.  You will need to come to the park office for the actual pass count and to pay for all camping fees.

If you have any questions, please call the park office.

Your safety is our first concern.

